
 

need photographerto take photos sunday at 6pm  (newington)              hide this posting                   unhide

Location Connecticut
https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-775622-z

  QR Code Link to This Post looking to hire somone who has expirance i photography for a bday party. about an hr.
 willing to pay $40 obo
 let me know asap.

 answer the fallowing:
 -experiance with photography?
 -has a good camera for photos?
 - have time to do photos on 12.10.17 at
 6:00pm in newington .

 if all answered yes please contact me.

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

 
need 

photographerto 
take

photos 
sunday 

at 
6pm

 
(new

ington)              hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

75622-z

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-775622-z
http://www.tcpdf.org

